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Dear Honorable Chair Thompson and Members of the Senate Committee on Federal 

and State Affairs, 

I am submitting my testimony in favor of SB 366, which would prohibit the mailing of 

advance voting ballot applications to voters, with the exception of a county election 

official “pursuant to a request by the voter.”  

From my personal experience, I have often received a number of advance voting ballot 

applications in election years when I was not planning to vote in advance, but in person 

on Election Day. 

I am also concerned about the possible fraud implications, not to mention the wasted 

paper and resources, from multiple advance voting ballots. 

Thank you very much for your time, and for your service in the Legislature. 

Sincerely, 

Shanxi Omoniyi 

KS Senate District 10 


